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 Historic resources must be protected or we lose our sense of place that makes 

Oregon special. Please do not allow this to happen. We cannot allow our state to 

become an architectural wasteland where there is no continuity of history or shared 

memories between generations of Oregonians. We do not want to become another 

place like the metro area of Atlanta, Georgia. Save our historic places for future 

generations.  


